
MLRA Board Meeting  
Pine Cone Cafe, Land O Lakes, WI 
June 8, 2021 
Board Members Present:  Bob Turnquist, Steve Sunderland, Steve LaPalio, Mike Riels, Eric 
Zorr, Peg Zorr.  (Carol was excused via a Doctor’s excuse:) You were missed, Carol.


Meeting Agenda:  

Damage From Boat Wakes:  Will put another blurb in newsletter about the damage wake can 
cause the shoreline when the water level is so high and that regulations state 100 feet from 
shoreline and docks, etc.Steve S will look into the possibility for signs for docks as reminders 
for boaters.


Boat Landing Repair:  Mike Riels will check with forest service about doing some repairs to 
the boat landing. 


July 4th Boat Parade:  Yes, it will happen weather permitting.  Mike Riels will be lead boat and 
will start approximately 7:30 p.m.  Dock and boat decorating for the occasion will be left to the 
boaters and homeowners.


Broadband Internet and cell tower discussion:  The new AT&T tower in LOL went on line 
then went off.  Peg and Eric are composing a letter to Broadband from the MLRA to bring 
attention to the displeasure of our available service and see if they can do anything to help the 
situation.  Peg Z will send draft to the board members for approval prior to sending out 
formally.


Annual Meeting Agenda, Officers, and board members:  Annual Board meeting will take 
place on Sunday, August 21, 2021 at the VFW Pavilion.  Social to follow.  Cocktails may be 
purchased at the VFW bar.    Terms end for Bob, Steve, Steve and Eric. I believe I heard that 
Steve Sunderland will run for President, Mike Riels for VP and Eric Zorr for treasurer.  And Bob 
please send Peggy the list of items for the upcoming annual board meeting.   (Sorry somehow I 
neglected to get those down in my notes.). 


A reminder that we have sent a donation of $50 to the LOL Library in memory of Ron Miller.


Report on Seminar — Steve LaPalio:  Steve took/attended a six week course on lakes and 
their health.  He has compiled a report which will be included in the newsletter.  Thank you 
Steve LaPalio.


Those Darn Loons:  We are keeping watch on the loons and their nesting habits.

The loon discussion also brought us the discussion on the water level measuring device that 
keeps getting shorter…well… the water level keeps getting higher.  I believe Bob was going to 
look into another taller instrument of measuring the water level.


Newsletter:  Items to be included, Steve L report, high water level and its problems, an 
encouragement to others to join or donate to the ISCCW.  ( They do much to keep our lakes 
health and providing us with valuable information.  Thank you again to Steve and Carleen for 
putting the newsletter together.


Website:  We will look for other options for the website as it is costly.  (Did someone volunteer 
to look into this????) 


Other items:  Eric Z gave an update on the current balances of the MLRA accounts and 
checks written.  Also that we have 23 paid annual dues. 


Peg Z will update the Moon Lake directory.   Thank you again, Bob, for the address cards.


